
 

 
                                        From the Athletic Director                                                  
                                               Amber Brewster 
                                         a.brewster@sau63.org 
                                              (603) 732-9314 

 
May 2, 2025 

Dear Warriors Community,  
Student Athletes of the week are back and posted below next week’s scheduled games.  
Good luck to our Varsity Baseball team today as they play Mascenic at HOME at 4pm. SEE YOU THERE! 
 

 
 
Warriors hats for sale (limited stock)! First come, first serve! $20 each.  
If you would like to purchase a hat, please send a check to WLC Athletics or pay at the front 
office.  
 
 
 
 

 
Upcoming events:  
MS baseball/softball @ WEARE 3:30 (was 5/6, but is being rescheduled due to Jr. National Honors Society conflict) 
5/8 - MS baseball/softball vs South Meadow 3:30  
5/9 - Varsity Baseball/Softball vs Nute 4:00 
 
 

Student Athletes of the Week 
Female Student Athlete of the Week: Maddie Clough! “Maddie has had a strong start to the season playing 
strong left field and taking on the challenge when asked to play 3rd. She’s a constant positive influence on the team. 
She’s always giving her best effort and is encouraging to her teammates.” - Coach Tom Crowley 
 
Male Student Athlete of the Week: Warren Sullivan! “Warren Sullivan is off to a great start this season with the 
following stats: 15at bats, .400 average, .867OPS (on-base plus slugging), .467 Slugging and he leads the team with 
4 RBIs (run batted in) this week.” - Coach Paul Levesque 
 
MS Female Student Athlete of the Week: Gabby Abasciano! “Gabby Abasciano in her first 3 games as a 
starting pitcher, has accumulated 21 strikeouts over the first 3 games and is off to a 3-0 start to the season.”              
- Coach Norman Hall  
 
MS Male Student Athlete of the Week: Matt Caragher! “Matt Caragher is currently through the season so far 
with  4 singles, 1 double, 1 triple, a batting average of 667, on base percentage of 700,  and 5 RBIs in 3 games.”      
- Coach Adam Lavallee 
 

Outstanding job warriors!  
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Fall Positions Available 
Varsity Cross Country Assistant Coach  
Varsity Girls Soccer Assistant Coach 
Middle School Girls Soccer Head Coach and Assistant Coach  
Middle School Boys Soccer Head Coach and Assistant Coach  
 
(please see letter below) 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians,  

As we move into the Spring sports season, we’re reminded how unpredictable the weather can be. Rainouts and 
last-minute schedule changes often make it difficult to reschedule transportation - especially when buses are not 
available on short notice. 

Your support in helping transport our student-athletes to games is more important than ever. If you're willing and 
able, please consider completing the necessary paperwork to become an approved driver. Your help ensures that our 
athletes can still compete, even when plans change quickly. 

Thank you for your continued support of our programs and student-athletes! 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1JIFXE0oAkjl1wMFy4nqNlNHf1GzuAKTXn-B7tKU0Mtk/edit?usp=sh
aring  
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